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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you so much to everyone that attended our Zoom parents’ evenings this week. We are so pleased that despite everything y ou 
are still  getting involved in the life of the school. If you weren’t able to attend your appointment, please do contact us so  that your 
child’s teacher can give you a ring and catch up with you. 

A big thank you to all  of you for your support with Red Nose Day last week. We are delighted that we have raised an amazing £517.17 
which is fantastic and will  help a large range of good causes. More good news is that our fantastic Year 5 Debate Tea m were s uccessful 
in their second round contest this week. Well done to all  of you and keep up the hard work!  

Please remember to wear a face covering on school premises, or a badge/lanyard if exempt. Please do not remove this until you  leave 
the school premises. Thank you very much to everyone that has been supporting us with this. 

We have had a great number of responses but, there is still  time to share your experiences of home learning. The Tapscott Lea rning 
Trust survey is open to all  parents and carers through this link ( This link is also available on StudyBugs)  —  https://docs.google.com/
forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link    

I realise that in lockdown lots of us are having clear-outs. If you have any unwanted books or school uniform that is still  in good condi-
tion but you no longer want or need, we are always happy to take donations in school. These are used to support children and families 
at Curwen. Please drop any donations to the main office where they will  be gratefully received.  

As we move into the last week of term, we will  be recording our Easter Bonnet Parade on Monday. Children are invited to make a bon-
net at home and bring it in on Monday if you would like them to take part. We will  share the recordings with you later in the  week. 

Please remember that school ends at 1:00pm on Thursday. We will open the gates 12:50-1:10pm. Clubs will run Monday 
– Wednesday as usual. 
We wish you a wonderful weekend,  

Mrs Mansfield 

Debate Mate Continues 

This week some of our children from Year 5 and Year 6 took part in the second round of the National Debate Mate League. The c hildren 
debated the motion ‘This house believes it is better to spend money than save money.’ Many of the children showed great dedic ation 
and commitment to continue debating from home during lockdown. And many were competing for the first time. The year 6s had th e 
difficult job of arguing that we should spend not save and narrowly missed out on victory. The Year 5 team blew the judges aw ay and 

won their debate, arguing we should save not spend. Well done to everyone who took part.  

The next Debate Mate competition will  take place in one month. We already can’t wait!  

Poetry Corner  

Over the past few weeks, our students have created videos and recited various poems during their class sessions. We are delig ht to see 
their passion and love for poetry. We have uploaded some videos of them performing poetry. Their performances can be found on  our 

school website.  

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Poetry+Corner&pid=47  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link


   

 

AM— Patrik                                 PM— Ansel           

RDR— Tabani                               RM— Afraheem     

RF— Aayan                                   RS — Olayinka            

1K— Rayaan                                1C— Tayyab             

1M— Rayyan                               1D— Bence         

2L— Melvyn                                2B— Joshua     

2R— Asiyah                                 2M— Herbert            

3B— Fatima                                3G — Mikaeel             

3H— Sekou                                 3L— Nathan           

4C— Zara                                     4N— Musab             

4B— Fatimah Z                           4A— Ubayd        

5C— Tubaa T                              5B— William      

5W— Marcus                             5L— Jaheim           

6I— Kaysan                                 6K— Mashtura                      

6U— Dilon                                  6B— Jannat             

LST1— Eliza                               LST2 — Muntaha                   

Pupil of the Week 

Forest School  
Monday - Year 1 girls group every Monday     Tuesday - Year 4 - see timetable       Wednesday—Year 3 - see timetable 

Please send children to school  with suitable seasonal outdoor clothing, including wellies and waterproofs, on their Forest School Day  

This Week’s Scores Next Week’s Fixtures 

 Anas 2M  

For always playing nicely and 
being a kind friend. 

 

Tasnem 4C 

For always being kind, caring 
and helping her friends when 

they are in need.  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Please remember to fill in your Census 2021 if you haven't 
already done so. We cannot stress enough how important 

this is. Please complete to help our community.  


